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DPU Data Request No. 2.07   

Requested by the Division of Public Utilities  
Date of DEU Response March 10, 2020 

DPU 2.07:  Regarding the confidential response from DEQP in DPU DR #1.13, please provide 
a complete and legible copy of that document. 

Answer: The Company does not have a better copy of the document in DPU 1.13.  Please 
refer to the Company’s response to DPU 2.06, and DPU 2.06 Confidential 
Attachment 1. 

Prepared by:  Michael Gill, Director, Engineering & Project Management 
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